Harrison, Karyn

From: Kim McEvoy <Kim.McEvoy@dep.nj.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 3:32 PM

To: Ortlieb, Erich; William Lindner; NJERRQUESTIONS (NJERRQUESTIONS@icfi.com)
Cc: Harrison, Karyn; DeVoe, Lauren

Subject: RE: Information regarding identifying Toxic sites across State Lines

Karyn,

As a follow-up to our conversation, the NJDEP reviewed the policy on identifying toxic sites within the 3,000-foot radius
located across State lines. In cases where a surface water body separates State lines, out-of-State Toxic sites do not
need to be identified for NJDEP compliance review. Surface water bodies are the physical expression of shallow ground
water systems, and there is no reasonable expectation that out-of-State ground water contamination would cross water
bodies to adversely affect New Jersey lands.

This information will be provided to all EAF contractors for reference.

Sincerely,

Kim McEvoy

NJDEP

Sandy Recovery EHP
609-789-2526 (cell)
609-292-0307 (direct)



